
Thursday 16th January 2025

Ash Class went on an alphabet hunt 
around the woods today and enjoyed 
spotting nature beginning with different 
letters (A= acorn, B= Bark etc.). We 
enjoyed making letters using natural 
resources. We think they will make a 
great display in our classroom! Terrific 

Teamwork!

Super Problem 
solving!


